
February 4, 2014 Pre-Construction Conference 

Town of Garfield Pre-Construction Conference 
Tuesday, February 4, 2014 – 5:30 p.m. 
Garfield Town Hall  
 
Chairman Steve Dickinsen began the conference at 5:30 p.m. Meeting notice 
verified. 
 
General Contractor Kevin Anderson, along with Steve Walker of Cedar Corp., 
Jim Rindahl, Dave Stensen and other sub-contractors were present. Lisa 
Walker, Don Brasda, Jim Christensen, Alice and Dave Glavin, and 4 others 
(Robin - Walters Buildings rep) were also present. 
 
Various aspects of the new shop building were discussed, with the general 
contractor and sub-contractors each reporting to the board.  
 
Meeting adjourned. 
 
Ardy Robertson, Clerk 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